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35 storey buildings are still much too tall, developments such as these should NOT be permitted to 
undermine existing planning laws and planning controls.  

Precious foreshore public space should be maintained or increased, NOT transferred to private 
entities.  

Oversight of projects such as these should be subject to the same planning procedures as any other 
development in the locality.




